
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  ‘On Safari’    
 
 
 
 

1
st
 May            – Godstone Farm Outing 

13
th
 June         – Sports Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Newsletter 

June 2023 
THEME FOR THIS HALF TERM: 

‘CARING’ 
5th June – Sharing 

Caring for Ourselves: 

12th June – Keeping Fit 

19th June – Self Help Skills 

Caring for Others: 

26th June – Being Kind 

3rd July – Respect 

10th July – Caring for our World 

17th July – End of Term Celebrations 

 
LEAVERS CONCERT 

BUTTERFLY ROOM  

TUESDAY 18
TH

 JULY 

Parents of those children leaving the Butterfly 
Room at the end of this term will receive an 
email about the Leavers Concert which will 
take place on Tuesday 18

th
 July. 

There will be two performances – one at 
9.30am and one at 11.00am. After each 
concert, the children will be presented with their 
Leavers Folder, which is a collection of some of 
their work during their time with us.  

The children have all chosen their parts.  You 
do not need to provide any costumes but 
please dress your child in plain leggings or 
trousers.  You will be notified shortly with which 
play your child will be in.  

Tea and coffee will be served at the end of the 
second show.  

Please note that lunch club and afternoon 
session will run as normal. 

 

SPORTS DAY 

THURSDAY 15
TH

 JUNE 

9.30 am: Caterpillar Room 

11.00 am: Butterfly Room 

Children in the Caterpillar Room who do not 
usually attend on a Thursday should be 
brought to school for 9.20am. Similarly, 
Butterfly children not normally attending on a 
Thursday morning should arrive at 10.50am. 
Having dropped the children off at the door, 
parents/carers should then proceed to the 
outside area (behind the Bowling Green) and 
wait for the event to begin.  

If your child normally attends on a Thursday 
morning, please drop them off at the normal 
time and go straight to the sports area at 
either 9.30am (Caterpillar Room) or 11.00am 
(Butterfly Room). 

Refreshments will be served to the children 
during the event and they will be offered an 
ice lolly at the end. 

Children who are in the Caterpillar Room on 
a Thursday will go back into pre-school to 
continue their morning as usual. Butterfly 
children can go home after Sports Day if they 
are not booked to attend Lunch Club.  

Please ensure that children wear sensible 
shoes on the day and during the next few 
weeks as we will be practising the races.  

IF BAD WEATHER THE CONTINGENCY DATE 

WILL BE THURSDAY 22nd JUNE 

  DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES: 

15
th

 June – Sports Day (see below) 

18
th

 July – Leavers’ Concert 
21

st
 July – Last Day of Term 



 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

During the week commencing 19
th
 June, you 

will receive your child’s report – you will receive 
one copy which you must sign and return to 
pre-school by Friday 30

th
 June  

For those children who start new schools in 
September, we will copy your signed report and 
then one will be sent to your chosen school to 
help the teachers familiarise themselves with 
your child, and one will be kept in your child’s 
Leavers Folder. 

In order to maintain and improve the quality of 
care and education we provide, parents of 
children who are going to primary school in 
September will also receive a short Leavers 
Questionnaire. Please take time to consider 
what you think we have done well and areas 
you believe we could improve and then return 
the questionnaire to us by Friday 7

th
 July.  

 

FAREWELL 

WE WOULD LIKE TO SAY GOODBYE 

AND GOOD LUCK TO ALL THE 

CHILDREN AND PARENTS LEAVING 

PRE-SCHOOL IN JULY TO START NEW 

SCHOOLS IN SEPTEMBER. 

Alfred  Harvey    Ollie W 
Aylin   Henry    Poppy 
Anouska  Hudson    Raffy 
Arthur  Isaac     Rosie 
Aum   Jamie    Ryan 
Aurelia  Joshua    Sebastian 
Ava-Mae  Leo     Teddy 
Bonnie  Louie     Thea 
Esmée  Lucas     Theo 
Freddie  Nelson    Tilly 
Harrison  Oliver J    Tolly 

And from the Caterpillar Room…. 
Hattie, Maya and Zara 

WE HOPE YOU HAVE ENJOYED YOUR 

TIME AT THE PAVILION AND THAT YOU 

WILL COME BACK AND VISIT US. 
 

TERM DATES 

Summer Term 2023  

2nd Half of the Summer Term Begins 
Monday 5th June 

Summer Term Ends 
Friday 21st July – pre-school closes at 12.15pm 
(no lunch club or afternoon session) 

Autumn Term 2023 

Term Begins 
Tuesday 5th September 

Half Term 
Monday 16th – Friday 27th October 

Term Ends 
Friday 15th December – pre-school closes at 
12.15pm (no lunch club or afternoon session) 
 

USEFUL CONTACT DETAILS 
 

The direct line to the school is 01689 870104 

Pavilion mobile number is 07858 967389 

Caroline’s home number is 01689 606487 

Caroline’s mobile number is 07989 838010 

E-mail: info@pavilionpre-school.co.uk 

Website: www.pavilionpre-school.co.uk 

  

ADVISING ABSENCE 
OFSTED require us to contact parents if we do 
not receive a phone call in the morning telling 
us your child will not be in Pre-School that day. 
Therefore, please phone any of the numbers 
given to advise sickness on the first day of 
absence and give us notice of holidays. 

SUMMER OUTSIDE PLAY AND 

LABELLING 
Please supply your child with a named hat and 
apply sun cream to them before the session 
starts.  We will only re-apply sun cream to 
those children who are attending all day and 
for these children, please bring in sun cream 
clearly marked with their name.   

Please also remember to label your child’s 
water bottle and their sweatshirts as these are 
often taken off during the session. 

EXTRA ACTIVITIES 

We are always looking to introduce and 
engage the children in new activities, so if you 
would like to come in and tell them about what 
you do as a job or a hobby, we would love to 
hear from you.  

mailto:info@pavilionpre-school.co.uk
http://www.pavilionpre-school.co.uk/
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